Dear Mr Farrant,

I am deeply attached to Hampstead, where I have lived with my family for over twenty years. I am writing to object to this planning application. Could you please acknowledge receipt?

The proposed building is one flor too high, the green colour is inappropriate, the glazed finish is conspicuous and liable to reflect light, the proposal builds over part of the plot at the front, and the new landscaping will remove much of the existing greenery.

The new building will completely dominate the next house. It will impose itself to the whole street, particularly from the west because of its height and from the south because of its style.

As the applicant stresses Hampstead does welcome different styles and designs. The current building could be replaced, and the front garden could be improved. All of this could benefit the whole street, but this proposal is simply the wrong one.

Regards

Pascal Dubois-Pèlerin
